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Thank you very much parents for your continuous support and contribution to Burnaby South
Secondary Parent Advisory Council. What a successful year we have had together!

Burnaby South Secondary School
Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Annual General Meeting

AGENDA

Tuesday, May 21, 2024 @ 7:00 pm
In person @Multi-Purpose Room

Welcome and Introductions

Principal’s Presentation by Principal Victoria Lee
a. Overview of 2023-24 School Year
b. School Fee and Calendar

PAC Financial Report
a. Account balances
b. 2024-25 Gaming Fund Application

DPAC Report

Sports Updates

A Year In Review

PAC Elections for 2024-25

Questions and Answers

This is the last PAC GM of the year!

We look forward to working with you in 2024-25!
If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact us at:
chair.burnabysouthsecondary@gmail.com; and
cochair.burnabysouthsecondary@gmail.com

Your BSS PAC Executive Team 2023-24 is comprised of
parents and/or guardians of
Burnaby South Students.



